HARTRIDGE ACADEMY 
BOARD MEETING
August 14, 2015

	Board members in attendance were Sherry Kelley, Gail Little, and Lisa Street.  The minutes of the previous meeting were approved. 
	The principal presented the yearend financial reports and most current results of the FSA and FCAT tests – both in good standing.  The State of Florida has announced that results for parents and students may not be ready until December 2015. 
	The principal announced that the audit process was near end and the presentation by the CPA would be scheduled for our next board meeting November 6, 2015.
	There was no new business and no one from the public wishing to speak. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	A motion was made by Lisa Street to adjourn and seconded by Sherry Kelley. Meeting was adjourned. 

